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February 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Spring One Progress Review for your child is now available on MCAS.  It is 
extremely encouraging to see the progress being made and I want to take this opportunity to express my sincere 
gratitude for your support in helping your child meet their full potential. Particularly at this stage in Year 10 it is 
crucial that students feel supported in their learning and equipped to make progress. 

 
The progress reviews can form the basis of some very useful conversations about your child’s learning and how 
successful they feel that they are being.  They may also allow you to identify areas in which students feel they can 
make any improvements necessary to be even more successful.  
 
The Progress Review can be used to monitor, encourage, support, and guide your child.  We hope it will help you 
to:   
 

• Identify where your child is working hard and applying themselves well. 

• Identify subject areas in which your child is making less progress and should be seeking advice and 
support.   

• Start conversations about effort, progress, and their approach towards revision. 
 

I hope that you continue to find ‘Bromcom’ useful in helping you support your child with their homework 
and independent study. If you are having any problems logging on, please contact the Middle School Team 
on middleschoolstaff@hswv.co.uk or digitalsupport@hswv.co.uk. 
 
Year 10 will sit their Citizenship mock examination on Wednesday 13th March and their core exams are 
scheduled for week commencing the 8th April 2024. Please encourage your child to revise in preparation for 
these assessments.    
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Year Team if this review raises any concerns.  It is essential that we all 
continue to work together to help our students enjoy school and to ensure that they make the progress they 
are capable of. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
J BRICKWOOD (Mrs) 
Assistant Headteacher 
Head of Middle School  
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